
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-00653

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Joe Stratton <stratton4@aim.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 2:44 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
stratton4@netscape.net
Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

Leverage Restriction

I believe high leverage can get people into trouble
if used thoughtlessly. Hedging when not done properly
can turn one loss into two. But I believe the cure
is EDUCATION, not restricting what people can and
cannot do with their investment decisions.

Government should not limit our investment potential.

Joe Stratton
Retail Forex Investor


